CMSG

Minutes for Committee Meeting held at Gymkhana 3 June 2021 at 11.15 a.m.

Attendees: H. Patterson, Chris Ryan, Michael Kuzmich, Julian Wing, Nigel Stubbs, Al Gariano and
Garry Walker

Accept that the minutes of the last meeting were fair and accurate.
Correspondence received if any — Marketing mail from sports clothing catalogue — acknowledged.

Haydn will be spending around 3 months in Cambodia which is likely to happen soon. He confirmed
there should be no issues in carrying out his duties while there and as accepted by the committee.

Captain’s should send through new member details through to Julian, Haydn, and Chris for input into
the database and entering in on Mailchimp.

As the group’s account balance is now standing at 32,150 thb and has reached the threshold for our
charity donation it was agreed the donation should be made to FERC which will cover the cost of
funding one child’s education. Contact has been made and Chris will liaise with the Charity regarding
payment of the donation.

Away Days and Internationals — Haydn explained the difficulties in planning for these events in light
of restrictions imposed due Covid 19 in particular maximum number of people allowed in group
gatherings and will monitor this changing situation going forward.

Sponsorship was mentioned and it was generally agreed the CMSG is open to offers of sponsorship.



